
         
        Tye Vecchione 
        F/V Miss Fortune 
        12 Cedar Farm Road 
        Chatham, MA 02633 
        March 24, 2021 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
This letter is my personal recommendation for Connor Sweeney.  Connor worked for me on my 
commercial fishing vessel over the course of the 2020 lobster fishing season.  I found him to be 
consistently pleasant, tackling all assignments with dedication and a smile. 
 
Besides being an enthusiastic worker, Connor exhibited many attributes necessary for success 
in education and career.  The demands of working on a commercial fishing boat are significant 
and at times we regularly work ten-hour days, beginning at 5:00 AM.  Connor was reliably on 
time and worked rigorously each day.  He paid careful attention to detail and "learned the 
ropes" quickly and easily.  When not actually fishing, Connor dependably showed up at my 
workshop to complete the required gear work. 
 
I highly recommend Connor for employment.  He is a team player and would make a great asset 
to any educational institution or workplace environment.  
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Tye F. Vecchione 
 
 


